
                 
 

Friday 23rd October 2020 |  Week 2 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We extend our deepest condolences to our Aboriginal Education Officer Doris Shillingsworth and her 

family, whom unexpectedly lost a family member earlier this week. Our thoughts and prayers are with 

them throughout this devastating time. 

Year 6 transition to Delroy Dubbo College Campus is to begin soon. Notes were sent home with Year 6 

students this week. Dubbo College South Campus will be sending information in the near future. 

Kindergarten transition will begin in week 7. Further information for parents/carers will be available when 

details are finalised. 

NAIDOC activities will commence across classrooms during Week 4 and Week 5. Please note that our 

NAIDOC celebrations have been moved to Thursday 12th November. Thank you to all staff for your 

organisation of NAIDOC activities and celebrations. 

It has come to our attention that students are attending school with some inappropriate piercings. Please 

encourage your child to only wear appropriate earrings when attending Dubbo West Public School as the 

health and safety of all students is a priority. 

We are excited to announce the Department of Education is rolling out the new Online Enrolment System 
from Monday, 26 October 2020.The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide flexibility for our 
parents to submit an enrolment application online and at the time that best suits you. The application can 
be accessed on all browsers and mobile devices including iOS and Android. The online application 
process is currently restricted to: 

 Enrolments into local schools only 

 Children who are Australian citizens, New Zealand citizens or permanent residents          

 Children who live in NSW. 
 

We offer our support and encourage you to complete your application to enrol online. If, however, you do 

not feel comfortable completing an application online, a paper copy will be available for collection from the 

Dubbo West Public School front office or can be downloaded from the Department’s going to a public 

school site. Further information about online enrolment can be found on the Department of Education 

website.  

A reminder, Friday 30th October is World Teachers’ Day!  It is a day for all teachers to celebrate and be 

proud. This year, despite major challenges, our teachers have made sure education continues across 

Dubbo West Public School. It has reinforced the significant role you play in the lives of children and 

students, their families and communities. 

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 

Nicci Willis  

Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

Year 6 Health Talk 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

Hear Our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

Wednesday 28/10/2020 

NAIDOC Activities 

Through Week 4 and Week 5 

Hear Our Heart Bus 

Tuesday 03/11/2020 

Wednesday  04/11/2020 

Wear RED  Hear Our 

Heart Fundraiser 

Wednesday 11/11/2020 

NAIDOC Celebrations 

Thursday 12/11/2020 

Opportunity Class 

Placement Test 

Wednesday 18.11.2020 

Stage 3 Movie Day  

Friday 04/12/2020 

Presentation Day  

Tuesday 08/12/2020 

Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday 09/12/2020 

Year 6 Pool Trip 

Friday 11/12/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

Next P & C Meeting 

next Thursday 

29th October 2020 

7pm-8pm via Zoom.  

Please watch school app 
for zoom details. 

Canteen Phone: 

6882 2301 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/online-enrolment-for-nsw-public-schools


                 
 



                 
 

Week 1 
K Yellow 

Robert Coy 
Sadie Durant 

K Red 
Eboni Morris 
Marcus Benson 

K Green 
Jaxson Barnett 
Maddison McInnes 

1L 
Mervyn Morris Mackay 
Harmony Bennett 

1R 
Alana Horan 
Tailani Cummings 

1H 
Elle Cornish  
Porcher Orcher 

1S 
Isabella McKay  
Benjamin Williams 

2S/2G 
Clae Jones 
Amalia Troutman 

3D 
Clayton Lawrence 
Hayley Townend 

3G 
Minnie Lane 
Josephine Ebsworth 

3/4W 
Chace Ford 
Kahlara Knight 

3/6F 
Jirra Jackson 
Cameron Hellowell 

4L 
La’Trelle Clarke 
Sharnell Ramirez 

5/6H 
Jamayla Gibbs 
Chenderley Alivio 

5/6B 
Harry Jones 
Maximus-ilija Ilievski 

5/6M 
Kannen Webb 
Amy Quilty 

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 



                 
 

FARRER MEMORIAL AGRICULTURAL SCHOOL  
Registration for Year 7 - 2022 

 
If you have a son in Year 5 who would like to attend Farrer in 2022 

you MUST register him with the Selective Schools Unit  
between 13th October and 16th November 2020.  

He will sit the test in March 2021-Selective Schools Unit. 
  

 

 

Alternatively you can visit the Farrer website at www.farrer.nsw.edu.au   

and follow the Selective Schools link. 

It is extremely important to register your son,  

within the time frame, to sit the test in March. 

Please feel free to contact Farrer if you have any questions. 

Fundraising Day– Hear Our Heart 

 

To continue to support the very valuable hearing service from “Hear Our 

Heart,” we will be running a fund raising day on  

Wednesday 11th November 2020 (week 5).  

Students can wear RED clothing as a fun day and make a gold coin donation. 

 

http://www.farrer.nsw.edu.au


                 
 


